
From the Principal's Desk— Tina Coumbe Issue #13 Thursday 15th of October 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

What a fantastic week! It has just been wonderful having all our gorgeous students back and 

hearing them play outside. We really appreciate the support you have all been giving us by stay-

ing in your car and not gathering in crowds around the entrances at drop off and pick up. This 

has made life much easier. It’s so great to see that students have adapted to hand sanitising so 

quickly and it has become a part of our normal day.  

We have an additional cleaner coming in during the day and cleaning the classrooms at recess 

and lunchtime.  

 

There are a number of events scheduled for this term and we will send home a calendar early 

next week so you can see when they are on. To join these please use the meeting ID and pass-

word below.   

Our first assembly will be on Monday via zoom at 2:45pm.To watch our assembly, please use 

the Zoom meeting ID and password below.  

 

Zoom Meeting ID: 925 9095 4985 

Password: CPPS 

 

In supporting the Department of Education priorities, our focus for this term will be: 

1.supporting students’ mental health and wellbeing 

2.identifying those who need help catching up and extending those who have progressed 

3. preparing for successful transitions. 

We have almost finished our STEM and Music room transformation. Please keep an eye on our 

Facebook page for photos.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend and stay safe. Tina XXX 

Monday 19th Oct  Zoom Assembly 2:45pm 

School Council 

Tues 27th Oct Bike Ed YR 5/6 

Tuesday 20th Oct Bike Ed years 5/6 Wednesday 28th Oct Bike Ed YR 3/4 

Wednesday 21st Oct Bike Ed years 3/4 Monday 2nd Nov Zoom Assembly 2:45pm 

Friday 23rd Oct THANK YOU                             

PUBLIC HOLIDAY  

NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday 3rd Nov Melbourne Cup                        

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

NO SCHOOL 



  

An urgent reminder 
 

Can we please ask that any asthma   
management plans or other medication 
plans that your child requires, please be 

handed in to the office ASAP with the 
required medication. 

 
PARENT OPINION SURVEY 

 
The link to the Parent opinion survey 

was sent out yesterday via Compass. It 
would be wonderful to see as many           

responses to as possible. 
 

 

 

Blake PV 

Caitlin PV 

Chevy PV 

Zoey PV 

Phillip 1/2D 

Matilda 1/2D 

Arlo 1/2S 

Toby  1/2S 

Laycee  3/4E 

Skye 3/4E 

Kaydence 3/4 

Chloe 3/4H 

All of 5/6B 

All of 5/6G 

LAPTOPS 

If your child/children borrowed a laptop 

during remote learning can we please ask 

that they are returned to school ASAP as 

they are now needed back in the                   

classrooms. If your child is unable to carry 

it in on their own please call the office and 

we can come out to the carpark to collect 

it from you. :) 

 

LLI BOOK PACKS 

If your child was part of the LLI program 

with Mrs Ireland during Term 3 remote 

learning, could we please ask that books 

packs are returned to school. 

 



 

 

 

 

  

It is compulsory for students to wear a hat at recess, lunchtime and during all outdoor activities in 

Term 1 and 4.  

We currently only have the reversible house colour bucket style hats available from our office, our 

Beleza broadbrimmed hats will be due back in, in the next couple of weeks. We apologise for any in-

convenience this may cause. 

 

HATS 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

Our school ‘Breakfast Club’ is 

back up and running again 

this term. 

 

WHEN: Monday– Friday 

TIME: 8:15am-8:45am 

WHERE: The Canteen 

 

It is free and all students are 

welcome :) 



 


